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NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 21, 2015 

 
 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY SMITTCAMP 
DEACTIVATED HER FACEBOOK ACCOUNT 

CONSISTENT WITH GENERAL LAW 
ENFORCEMENT WARNINGS 

 
 

Over the past several weeks, The Federal Bureau of Investigation, as well as local Law 
Enforcement agencies, have issued warnings regarding potential threats to Law 
Enforcement officials.  These warnings included a suggestion that Law Enforcement 
officials deactivate any public social media accounts that they may have. 
 
In an effort to heed the warnings, District Attorney Smittcamp has deactivated her 
Facebook account effective yesterday. 
 
AT THIS TIME, THERE HAVE BEEN NO THREATS MADE TO DISTRICT 
ATTORNEY SMITTCAMP, NOR ANY EMPLOYEES OF THE OFFICE OF THE 
FRESNO COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY – PUBLIC ADMINISTRATOR. 
 
 
 
Please contact ADA Steve Wright with any questions or concerns. 

 

COUNTY OF FRESNO 
Lisa A. Smittcamp 
District Attorney-Public Administrator 
 


